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Johnson County, Missouri, County Commissioners Announce Rollback of Tax Levies, Saving Property 
Owners an Estimated $460,000 
 
WARRENSBURG, MO — The Johnson County, Missouri, County Commissioners held their annual levy hearing 
at 9:30 AM on August 29th. During the meeting the Commissioners unanimously agreed to reduce the General 
Revenue and Road and Bridge property tax levies. The General Revenue levy will be reduced from 0.1085 to 
0.0900 cents per $100 of assessed valuation. The Road and Bridge levy will be reduced from 0.2363 to 0.2000 
cents per $100 of assessed valuation. This will provide all taxpayers of Johnson County with a total reduction of 
0.0548 on their county levies.  
 
This decision reflects the Commissioners' ongoing commitment to fiscal responsibility and their dedication to 
easing the financial burden on local taxpayers. The rollback comes after careful consideration of the county's 
financial health, current revenue streams, and the needs of the community. 
 
"We are thrilled to be able to provide this tax relief to our residents," said Troy Matthews Johnson County 
Presiding Commissioner. "This reduction is a direct result of sensible financial management by all of our 
county officials and our commitment to serving the best interests of Johnson County’s citizens." 
 
The $0.0548 rollback will be applied across the board to all property taxes within Johnson County, providing 
immediate relief to homeowners, business owners, and agricultural property owners alike. 
 
"Every dollar counts, especially in today's economic climate," added Charlie Kavanaugh, Western 
Commissioner "By reducing the tax levy, we hope to make a tangible difference in the lives of our 
property owners, keeping more money in their pockets while still maintaining essential county services." 
 
The rollback will take effect with the next billing cycle, and residents can expect to see the savings reflected in 
their upcoming property tax bills. 
 
"This rollback is a reflection of our commitment to being good stewards of taxpayer dollars," said 
Commissioner Matthews. "We’ve worked diligently to find ways to reduce costs while still delivering the 
services our community relies on. This tax reduction is a win for everyone in Johnson County." 
 
For more information on the tax levy rollback and its impact on Johnson County, please contact the 
Commissioners Office at 660-747-2112 or CountyCommissioners@jocomo.gov 
 

 
About Johnson County, Missouri: 
Johnson County, Missouri, is dedicated to providing excellent public services, maintaining fiscal responsibility, 
and ensuring the well-being of all its residents. With a strong sense of community and a commitment to progress, 
Johnson County continues to be a great place to live, work, and thrive. 
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